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SB 210 would make in-person voting on election day the standard method for voting 

in Oregon.  For decades Oregonians have enjoyed the convenience of vote by mail 

which is a secure and safe method of voting, and I would like to see that practice 

continued.   

 

Please don't pass SB 210.  I am over 70 years old and have difficulty driving.  If you 

require me to vote in person, I will have extreme difficulty traveling to the voting 

location.  Not being able to drive to the voting place could cause me and others my 

age and with my limitations, not to vote. Right now, using vote by mail, I am able to 

continue to vote as I move into old age with the limitations that accompany aging.  

Please don't take this away from me.  


